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Update

 I have started my swim season and been

working on schoolwork recently! Our

Board also had the chance to attend the

Great Lakes Kiwanis Convention. We had

the opportunity to meet and talk to many

Kiwanians.   

3



OTC
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Today I hosted my OTC. It was so

amazing meeting all of you. I will start

to plan for my Division Meeting. This

will be so we all can check in and do a

service project together. 



Treasurer Information

Treasurers Report Form(TRF):

TRFs are mandatory for all clubs.  If your club has

not turned in your August TRF I highly suggest you

turn that in.  

September TRF: HERE

All treasurers are encouraged to host 1 fundraiser for

this month. Please feel free to send Aswathy pictures of

your fundraisers to @mikeytreasurer on Instagram 

or emailtreasurer@mikeyclub.org to be featured on 

her Instagram! It is recommended for all treasurers 

to check this out for ideas! Mounthly Fundrasier Ideas
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If you are not aware what division we are in, we

are in division 4. If you want to see where other

clubs are located, look at the Map.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdiMb10xEIB-DKT1mJBqBWcribm2iJYU_Sm_KspWia8bno9NA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf1ZAuR3CDgmV3II6ReBzyIiygSIQyQgg4q1UWwSk1fNNG7KQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1MxIiiXTY_IoWDzjNy1BYmtIyW7dXqndOjob14NQlCZY/edit#slide=id.p
https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/viewer?mid=1NtBzFH6JUQptDBuywxsRKXQC2_pX37Si&ll=43.35411504851243%2C-85.91649990028347&z=6
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Google classroom

code:  uh4quvp

ERF Link: Due October 15

Forms 

Secretary Info

Check out this info flyer

for connecting with

 the district secretary

MRF Link: Due October 1

MRFs need to be filled out by club Secretaries, and

they serve to give the Michigan District Board an

update on what your club has been doing in the past

month. MRFs are always due by the first of the

month.

The ERF must be filled out by the club secretary. This is

used to determine the new club board members for the

service year and their contact information. You don't

have to fill this out if you already summitted it for the

year. 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFtZc2Nw7A/gQDUZAlRNPRhSuUMTZI78w/view
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeb95TpoYxIJWSStOlkGLRwdjlmEQazA7tS5xHVIeIf8PXszA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe36WC7u9VQgQMhZWbCnj4F_OF19UdkkEJcnbDZL0dJ_yOH7Q/viewform


Membership Dues Guide 
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For more information on dues, including

instructions on how to pay dues, you can refer

to our district Treasurer, Aswathy Abraham’s,

Membership Dues Guide, which is linked here.

https://www.mikeyclub.org/_files/ugd/c2912d_b108c4016c1d420994020f2970fccd62.pdf
https://www.mikeyclub.org/_files/ugd/c2912d_08275a2a83934b6baaad67ecf3978d71.pdf


Committee Kits 

Click on each Kit to find

out more about theses

topics!
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https://www.canva.com/design/DAFqB4DAOQg/0Mb6FWpPuWOIew5vU_-8DQ/view?utm_content=DAFqB4DAOQg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink#2
https://doc-08-70-apps-viewer.googleusercontent.com/viewer/secure/pdf/5njb3ffi13cvq67lnscabengs0cv2bch/uatuirfu4v5uoo3rfdgju7cb83530qhq/1694571600000/gmail/00607384643706396131/ACFrOgCakSh5EI5ymqeE8UOK7id34Ak6qW2CLOKHFkw5s1ZMQuFpjXrcD_Xogx3fDKnjNMdjqj73KPzzpscF-uO-RmooZcHrXeThSxrEBwzLLfh5iBbLF19iJS2XQNs=?print=true&nonce=slmp9msn9stho&user=00607384643706396131&hash=5i0ic3l65r2pafr8inu1hjjjnbjvo510
https://doc-0s-70-apps-viewer.googleusercontent.com/viewer/secure/pdf/5njb3ffi13cvq67lnscabengs0cv2bch/b8s7nhf4q499pt94asshlsgirckhg4sa/1694573100000/gmail/00607384643706396131/ACFrOgALBtuBmIMtSunTuA5XKgYOXjwxKpQxexDMaLjYqYEmHNrcXrElu-2E9rTcqRFQFG23HG5auwVAOikOepAMkc-Cc7L0LuL3QzGMo9QuDRjzHR2siWircf5bj0E=?print=true&nonce=nfhnbn57o4orq&user=00607384643706396131&hash=15he6o5v745iupgrdqnfcsj6othj7aap
https://doc-10-70-apps-viewer.googleusercontent.com/viewer/secure/pdf/5njb3ffi13cvq67lnscabengs0cv2bch/2q02scs5cj9cj5ntcq5her6b05e8ofgu/1694573175000/gmail/00607384643706396131/ACFrOgD3MSCmALZMcuWSpE0HOAn8O00VnQfj2Dhojj3_26qnTWyTW650zrF23dqXd7Tk8OSElwEd5CvmJSUp37akm3nv4QXYoV_-kXX0bJh-1umZGROViSvqbwfJxYo=?print=true
https://doc-0k-70-apps-viewer.googleusercontent.com/viewer/secure/pdf/5njb3ffi13cvq67lnscabengs0cv2bch/u3v952mrbcj669p0s3f35jngkc0v0drb/1694908275000/gmail/00607384643706396131/ACFrOgDfxoTggyYb5iYVCmqRMDfL74mGtOEFnU8Uw4Hcznzau87jn0B5NKufvi5P2VlUdwdf5PKmeR-D8z4jVAvCtomu3ncdoR_cFm59uWikOip8GS--xLFZ4Hj5jRs=?print=true&nonce=kjupkeovjobsc&user=00607384643706396131&hash=e8vkjq192dijjldrevmc0jakh57lvkv4
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFjjYNQJfk/0IQf2WEJvyN2QW8kR1YdhQ/view


9

The Youth Opportunities Fund (YOF) grant is

available for Key Clubs in good standing to apply for

support with a service project. A Key Club in good

standing means that the club's yearly dues must be

paid before you can qualify to receive a grant from

the Kiwanis Children's Fund. The service project that

you use the YOF funds for must meet certain

requirements in order to qualify, which you can learn

more about here.

Youth Opportunity Fund

 Applications for the first funding cycle will be

due on October 15th of this year, and Key Club

International will decide which clubs receive

grants a month later. The final report will be due

by December 31st, 2024. For more information

about deadlines and how to apply for a grant,

click here.

https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-fund/
https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-fund/
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Start Strong: Zambia is UNICEF’s campaign

to help provide Zambian children in need with proper

healthcare, nutrition, and learning opportunities.

Traditionally, Key Clubbers have participated in Trick

or Treat for UNICEF to raise money and awareness for

this nonprofit organization. You can continue the

tradition by encouraging your club members to go

door-to-door on Halloween night to ask for donations

instead of candy. You can also help your community’s

Builders Club by taking them trick-or-treating too.

Trick Or Treat for UNICEF

To learn more about how you can participate in

Trick or Treat for UNICEF, or to find other

fundraising ideas for UNICEF, click here.

https://www.keyclub.org/start-strong-zambia/
https://www.keyclub.org/news/make-an-impact-trick-or-treat-for-unicef/
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Erika’s Lighthouse, a nonprofit committed to

providing hope to people suffering from depression,

hosted their Give Voice to Suicide Prevention Week

from September 11th-15th. On each of these five days,

they posted five different challenges that Key

Clubbers could follow along with to support and raise

awareness for positive mental health. These

challenges were posted by Key Club International

(@keyclubint) on their Instagram. If you didn’t get

the chance to participate in the week’s activities, you

can still access Erika’s Lighthouse’s resources for the

event here.

Erika’s Lighthouse 

GVTSP Week

https://www.erikaslighthouse.org/
https://www.keyclub.org/events/suicide-prevention-week/
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Schoolhouse was established by Sal Khan, the founder of

Khan Academy. It is an organization that provides free

online tutoring to students across the world. You can get

involved with this partner by becoming a tutor yourself

and hosting live sessions, or by becoming a student

ambassador to help expand Schoolhouse. For more

information, click here.

Schoolhouse

Collegewise helps identify the college that’s right for

you, assists with the application process, and provides

tutoring for ACT/SAT exams. While a paid subscription

is available for those who wish to access it, every Key

Club member has access to a suite of Collegewise

resources on the Runway platform as a member

benefit. For more information, you can click here

Collegewise

Partners

https://schoolhouse.world/
https://schoolhouse.world/key-club
https://go.collegewise.com/key-club
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Governor Letter

Hello, Mighty Michigan District of Key Club,

I hope that you all enjoyed a Summer full of sun, great

friends, and hopefully some service work! I wish you all a

fantastic start to your school year. It’s important to

remember that this first month of school is the best time

to recruit new members. Make sure it is known

throughout your school what great things your club is

doing so that everyone can be involved! I can’t wait to see

our membership development soar this service year!

Finally, I have a very special announcement to make. Fall

Rally 2023 will be on November 4th and hosted by...

LAKESHORE Key Club! Please stay tuned for more

information on registration! I could not be more excited to

see you all again in Stevensville, MI for Fall Rally this

year! GO MIDKCI!

Sincerely, Clara Berry

Michigan District Governor
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Fall Rally

WHEN? November 4th

WHERE? Lakeshore High School

THEME? Happy Carnival!

Fall Rally is a one-day event where Key

Club members from across the Michigan

District of Key Club come together to

participate in district projects and

workshops. Fall Rally

provides opportunities to make new

friendship, to learn more about Key Club,

and to take part in a great district

event!
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Contact page 

269-910-2438

ltgdiv4@mikeyclub.org

LTG_div4

Contact me if you have any questions. 

Remind:

@division4

https://www.remind.com/join/division-4

